| THE PORT OF
MILWAUKEE

VIA HAND DELIVER

Wednesday, July 05, 2006

Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

City of Milwaukee - Common Councii - City Clerk
City Hall Room 205

200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, W1 53202

Subject: Resolution authorization Grant application for
Liquid Cargo Pier Rehabilitation & Related work
Harbor Assistance Program

Attention: James Owczarski
City Clerk Central Administration

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Please introduce the enclosed resolution at the next Common Council meeting. The
application for this grant is due August 1, 2006.

This resolution would permit the Port to apply for a Grant from the Harbor Assistance
Program for Liquid Cargo Pier Rehabilitation & Related work. The project has been
included in the Port's Three-year statement of intentions (planning document required
by the Harbor Assistance program) and the Port's budget.

The Liquid Cargo Pier is the facility at the port where asphalt is received. The Pier was

built around 1960 and is in need rehabilitation. Enclosed are some pictures of the pier.

Approximately $1,200,000 of the $1,500,000 cost for Liquid Cargo Pier Rehabilitation &
Related work would come from the grant.

Piease contact us if you need additional information or if you have any questions.
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Lawrence E. Sullivan P.E.
Harbor Engineer

Sincerely,
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